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22nd February 2021,

Dear Parents/ Carers

Welcome back to a new half term. As you will be aware the government made an announcement last night for all children to start returning to school from Monday 8th March. Later this week we will be sending out details to parents of how this will look for children and parents at Greenbank.

In the meantime we are very happy with the continued effort and engagement that your children have been showing through attending Zoom lessons and completing work on Google Classroom or Tapestry.
This week we are going to be starting a new initiative called Wellbeing Wednesday. What this means is that on Wednesday afternoons we will be asking the children not to complete work online but instead to take part in other non-screen time activities. The morning lessons will remain the same.
We have attached a sheet to this ParentMail with some Wellbeing Wednesday activity ideas. Your child can choose one or two activities that they would like to do on a Wednesday afternoon.
If you wish for your child to share with their teacher and class mates what activities they have completed as part of Wellbeing Wednesday then they can either take a photograph or video of their activity and share this on their Year Group STREAM on Google Classroom or on Tapestry. Your child may also wish to talk about an activity they have taken part in at the Year Group Friday Assembly. There is no expectation to share if your child does not wish to, we are more than happy if your child engages in doing a couple of the Wellbeing Wednesday activities.
We hope your child enjoys the activities and look forward to hearing about them.
Kind regards
Mrs Hartley and Mrs Walsh
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